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    May 24, 2024   

Burbank, California – An investigation is underway after a pedestrian was struck and killed by 
a Metrolink train early this morning.  

 
On May 24, 2024, at around 5:50 a.m., Burbank Police officers responded to the railroad 
crossing at Buena Vista Street and Vanowen Street following a report of a pedestrian being 
struck by a Metrolink passenger train. The individual was located and pronounced deceased at 
the scene. 
 
The train, which was traveling south at the time, slowed to a stop following the collision. There 
were no reported injuries to passengers on the train. 
 
Burbank Police detectives, Metrolink officials, a Los Angeles County Coroner investigator, and 
members of the Los Angeles County Sheriffs’ Department responded to the scene to assist with 
the investigation. 

 
The identity of the deceased is not being released at this time, pending positive identification 
and notification to next-of-kin. 
 
The investigation is ongoing. 
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QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS STATEMENT SHOULD BE DIRECTED TO: 
SERGEANT STEPHEN TURNER | 818-238-3240 | STURNER@BURBANKCA.GOV 

24-HOUR: 818-238-3000 

@BURBANKPD 

PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE: 818-238-3240 

www.BURBANKPD.org 
DETECTIVE BUREAU: 818-238-3210 

FACEBOOK.COM/BURBANKPD  
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